G5 Entertainment Announces the release of Mystery of the Opera: The Phantom’s
Secret on iOS

2017-10-06 PRESS RELEASE

G5 Entertainment is announcing the release of its new game, Mystery of the Opera: The Phantom's Secret, which is now available worldwide in
the Apple App Store. Like Pirates & Pearls which was released in August, Mystery of the Opera: The Phantom's Secret is wholly owned and
developed by G5, adding to the company's growing portfolio of wholly owned games. The game features scenes from famous Operas such

as Madame Butterfly, The Marriage of Figaro and La Traviata, giving players a new and exciting experience within the hidden object genre. As
with all newly developed G5 games, Mystery of the Opera: The Phantom's Secret will have the G5 Friends network built in, making it possible
to play with your friends.

To download the game from the App Store you can follow the link below:
https://itunes.apple.com/app/mystery-of-the-opera/id1265270522?I=en&mt=8

More information about the Company can be found on ww.g5e.se/corporate.

For further information, please contact:

Vlad Suglobov, CEO, investor@g5e.com
Stefan Wikstrand, CFO, +46 76 00 11 115

About G5 Entertainment

G5 Entertainment AB (publ) (G5) is a developer and publisher of high quality free-to-play mobile games for iOS, Android, Kindle Fire, and
Windows-powered devices. G5 develops and publishes games that are family-friendly, easy to learn, and targeted at the widest audience of
experienced and novice players. G5's portfolio includes a number of popular games like Mahjong Journey®, Survivors: the Quest®, Hidden
City®, Twin Moons Society®, Supermarket Mania® and The Secret Society®. G5 Entertainment AB (publ) is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm since
2014.



